
 

 

 

Coronavirus reminders  If your child develop any symptoms of Coronavirus (persistent cough, high temperature or loss of 
taste / smell), s/he MUST NOT come to school and school must be informed.  Call 119 or get a test online at: 

https://self-referral.test-for-coronavirus.service.gov.uk/antigen/name 

High temperature – this means you feel hot to touch on your chest or back (you do not need to measure your temperature). 

A new, continuous cough - this means coughing a lot for more than an hour, or 3 or more coughing episodes in 24 hours (if 
you usually have a cough, it may be worse than usual) 

A loss or change to your sense of smell or taste – this means you’ve noticed you cannot smell or taste anything, or things smell 
or taste different to normal. 

If you believe that your child is well enough to attend school and they have only symptoms of a ‘common cold’ such as: runny 
nose, sore throat or a mild cough they are permitted to attend. 

NB:  All absences must be reported to our school office by calling 01726 64322.  You can leave a message if     

outside of office hours.  Please DO NOT report absences via Class Dojo.  Thank you. 

The new NHS COVID-19 app, now available to download for free in England and Wales, is the fastest way to see if you're at 

risk from coronavirus. The faster you know, the quicker you can alert and protect your loved ones and community.  The app 

has a number of tools to protect you, including contact tracing, local area alerts and venue check-in. It uses proven         

technology from Apple and Google, designed to protect every user’s privacy. You can download the app from:                                    

https://www.covid19.nhs.uk/ 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Polite reminder:   Please drop your child off and pick them up at their class allocated times only.  The only exceptions are if 
there are siblings with different start and finish times.  Teachers are generously supervising children outside of their usual teaching 
hours in the current situation (as well as having reduced lunchtimes) and we ask that this is not abused.  Thank you. 

teaching hours  

Reminder:  you can still arrange a telephone appointment to discuss your child’s Autumn      

summary report if needed.  Please call 01726 64322 to arrange a time or contact your child’s 

teacher via Class Dojo! 

Online safety update—Online gaming   Do you feel overwhelmed in a world 
of constantly advancing technology?  Do you find it difficult ensuring a healthy 
balance of online and offline activities?  Are you worried about the    potential 
harms caused by online games?  Did you know that there are blurred lines be-
tween gaming and gambling?  Do you want to know more about how you can 
safeguard children using safety settings and awareness?  YGAM for  parents can 
help!   The Young Gamers and Gamblers Education Trust (YGAM) is a national 
charity with a social purpose to inform, educate and safeguard young and vulnerable people,      
helping them build resilience and understand the potential harms caused by gambling and gaming.  
Click on www.parents.ygam.org for information, activities and advice. 



 

OTHER NOTICES 




